
ACTION ITEM
 

Perkins Act Fiscal Requirements
(NEW Policy – First Reading)

Upon direction from Clark Hill, we have received a new section of board policy 
pertaining to Perkins grant funds and the fiscal requirement of supplement, not 
supplant.  

Earlier this year, the Michigan Department of Education’s Office of Career and 
Technical Education issued a memorandum stating that it will require every 
region to establish and adopt a policy regarding the supplement, not supplant 
requirement under Perkins. Pursuant to the memorandum, board policies must 
be adopted by August 1, 2025.

Therefore, we are presenting to the Board the recommendation of adding Article 
VI - Finances, Section 21- Perkins Act Fiscal Requirements to our current board 
policy to be in compliance with MDE’s requirements.

RECOMMENDATION
Move to approve the First Reading of new board policy Perkins Act Fiscal 
Requirements to be placed under Article VI – Finances, Section 21 of the 
current Ionia County ISD Board Policies.


